
 

 

Report   on   

Exposure visit of B. Sc. Forestry Students of FCRI, 

Hyderabad, Telangana at TFRI, Jabalpur 

An exposure visit of Final year Students of B.Sc. (Forestry), Forest College and 

Research Institute, Hyderabad, Telangana was conducted at TFRI on 17th November, 

2021.  Dr. Nanita Berry, Scientist 'E' & Head of Forest Extension division explained  in 

details about the Institute and its division's activity. She also briefed about the each  

activities  displayed in the museum  cum interpretation centre of the Institute .  

They also visited in Bambusetum established at TFRI. Dr. Fatima Shirin, Scientist 

'G' and Head of Genetics and Tree Improvement division explained about the division's 

activity and ongoing projects. Dr. C. Mohan explained about the entomology aspects 

and National repository of the insects. Further Mrs. Shashi Kiran,TO briefed about the 

Insectory.  The group was coordinated by Ms. Srinidhi, Assistant Professor, FCRI 

Hyderabad given vote of thanks to Smt. Neelu Singh, Scientist 'G 'and Director of the 

Institute with a  memento.  

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


